
 

Physics and Applications of High Brightness Beams: 

Towards a Fifth Generation Light Source 

San Juan, Puerto Rico — March 25-28, 2013 

Dear colleague, 

The preliminary list of invited speakers at the upcoming ICFA Workshop “Physics 
and Applications of High Brightness Beams: Towards a Fifth Generation Light 
Source” is now available (http://pbpl.physics.ucla.edu/HBEB2013/Program.html ). 
Abstracts for contributed presentations and posters are being accepted for three 
more weeks, so that we may finish the organization on the exciting program now 
rapidly taking shape. Please, also take this opportunity to register for the workshop, 
and to book your lodging.  

For abstract submission, please visit 
http://pbpl.physics.ucla.edu/HBEB2013/Abstract.html  

To register for the workshop, please visit 
http://pbpl.physics.ucla.edu/HBEB2013/Registration.html  

 

Looking forward to seeing you in Puerto Rico,  

James Rosenzweig   Massimo Ferrario   Luca Serafini 
Co-Chairman    Co-Chairman   Program Committee chair 
 


